
March Newsletter 

 

Greetings from the elementary/middle school office. Winter is definitely still here. The forecast for the 

first week in March is calling for highs in the 30’s. I hope they are right. 

 March also means Parent Teacher Conferences. Conferences will be held from 5:30-8:30 on March 16th 

and March 19th. As in the past, all conferences will be scheduled. You will be getting more information 

about this within the next few days. 

Sign-up for Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten will begin March 3rd. Note, this is a day later than 

previously mentioned due to no school on Monday, March 2nd. Please call the elementary office to do 

this. (472-4041) Sign-up for 4 year old pre-school will begin on March 16th at 8:00 a.m. Please call the 

elementary/middle school office for this also. 

That’s it until next month. Below is a partial list of March activities. 

Dan Kruse 

Elementary/Middle School Principal 

 

March 2nd No School Due to the Girl’s State Basketball Tournament 

March 3rd Sign up for 2015-15 Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten Begins 

March 6th End of Elementary/Middle School 3rd Quarter 

March 10th Parade of Bands 7:00 pm 

March 16th Parent Teacher Conferences 5:30-8:30 

March 17th Middle School and High School Vocal Concert 7:00 pm 

March 19th Parent Teacher Conferences 5:30-8:30 

March 20th No School 

March 23rd No School Due to Staff Development 

March 26th Parent Teacher Council Soup and Pie Supper  5:00-7:00 

March 27th Middle School Mixer  7:00-9:00 

 

 


